THE CITY COUNCIL OF
THE CITY OF COMMERCE

~—— (CONGRATULATES «———

PHILLIP

on being reelected to the Central Basin Municipal Water District
Board of Directors for Division V. Your reelection speaks
volumes of your dedication and hard work. Thank you for your
continued efforts to preserve, protect and maximize our precious
water supplies for Commerce and surrounding cities.

yesented this 2nd day of December 2016
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